

**NATIONAL OFFICE** 

50 Victoria Street
Private Bag 6995
Wellington 6141
New Zealand
T 64 4 894 5400
F 64 4 894 6100
www.nzta.govt.nz

26 October 2016

Harriet Gale

fyi-request-4671-215b3854@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Ms Gale

Extension of time to respond to request made under the Official Information Act 1982

Thank you for your email of 28 September 2016 requesting the following under the Official Information Act 1982.

This letter is to advise you that the NZ Transport Agency is extending the 20 working days available to respond to your request, as allowed for under section 15A the Official Information Act 1982. We require an additional 15 working days to respond to your request. We will send you a response by 17 November 2016.

The deadline is being extended to enable the consultations necessary to make a decision on your request. A proper response to your request cannot reasonably be made within the 20 working day limit.

Under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act, you have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman about the extension. You can contact the Ombudsman at info@ombudsman.parliament.nz.

Yours sincerely

Suzanne Howard

Manager Official Correspondence Unit

For Chief Executive